
 

 

 

 

 

January 23, 1997 

 

 

Sandy McKinzy 

Office of Government Ethics 

1201 New York Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20005-3917 

 

Re: Annual Agency Ethics Program Questionnaire 

 

Dear Ms. McKinzy: 

 

Enclosed is the 1996 annual ethics program questionnaire for the Assassination Records Review 

Board.  If I can provide you with any additional information regarding this matter, please do not 

hesitate to call me at the number listed above. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brian E. Rosen 

Designated Agency Ethics Officer 


